
From: The Coal Authority-Planning  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 1:20 PM 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Subject: RE: [External] Over Wallop Neighbourhood Development Plan Regulation 16 Consultation  
 
Thank you for your notification of 30 May 2023 regarding the Over Wallop Neighbourhood 
Development Plan Regulation 16 Consultation. 
 
The Coal Authority is only a statutory consultee for coalfield Local Authorities. As Test Valley Borough 
Council lies outside the coalfield, the Planning team at the Coal Authority has no specific comments to 
make. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Coal Authority Planning Team 
 


